
Norse Group are inviting  
school children to design a 
poster to encourage people 

to look after the world around 
them by ‘tidying up’. 

 
The poster needs to inspire others to think 
about reducing waste, the importance of  
recycling or perhaps to encourage them  

to go litter-picking in their local area.  
The judges are looking for creative artwork 
and important environmental messages so 
that other people are inspired to ‘tidy up’.

The Big Tidy Up Competition

How to enter:
Please send entries to clare.jordan@norsegroup.co.uk or Norse Tidy Up Competition,  

Clare Jordan, 280 Fifers Lane, Norwich NR6 6EQ or pass on to the school office. Details  
provided such as name, school and age will solely be used for the purposes of this competition  

and will be stored in accordance to GDPR regulations.Please note, Norse Group would like to  
be able to photograph winning children at their award presentation for promotional purposes.

The Prizes:
First prize is BeWILDerwood 

family pass, art and crafts 
sets for runner-up prizes 
plus each winning school  

to get a litter-picking  
bundle so they can start 

their own eco club.

The Draw: 
The top three entries will also 
receive professionally printed 
copies of their winning poster. 

The competition deadline is 
Friday 4th October 2024. 

Fresh Ideas Feeding Minds



Name: ....................................... 

..................................................... 

Age: ............................................

School: ......................................

.....................................................

Fresh Ideas Feeding Minds

Use the space below to design a poster encouraging others  
to look after the world around them and to ‘tidy up’…

The Big Tidy Up Competition

The competition deadline is  
Friday 4th October 2024.

Please send entries to  
clare.jordan@norsegroup.co.uk  
or Norse Tidy up Competition, 
Clare Jordan, 280 Fifers Lane,  
Norwich NR6 6EQ or pass  
on to the school office.


